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12 January 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In connection with our topic work on transport this term, we have planned to take our KS1 
classes to Brooklands Motor Museum, Weybridge, Surrey.  
 
This trip is planned for Tuesday 31 January and will form part of the children’s History, 
Science, English and DT studies for this term.   
 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in a ‘Journeys on Land’ workshop where 
they will explore the collection of old bicycles, a Penny Farthing, and Formula One racing 
cars to find out just how varied the materials we use to build land transport can be. We will 
also be visiting the Bus Museum and Aircraft Factory. 
 
To make it possible for this trip to take place we would ask you to make a contribution of £20.  
Please make payment for this trip using ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Friday 20 
January, where you will also be able to electronically give consent for your child to come on 
the trip.  
 
Children will need to bring a named packed lunch with them on the day, which we would 
prefer to be fully disposable so it can be thrown away after they have finished eating, or you 
can order a lunch for your child from our school kitchen.  
Please complete our online form here: https://forms.office.com/e/zRT7kUT9nr  
 
If you would like to discuss options for payment, please speak with Mrs Barrett via the school 
office. 
 
Please make sure your child is in school on time as the coach will be leaving promptly at 
9.00am and we will return by 3.15pm.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Miss Estcourt 
KS1 Phase Leader 
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